
The fifth grade teachers will be purchasing supplies for the class in bulk. The 
teachers will be getting with each parent to give them the total for the supplies 
purchased. This will include all art supplies and any extra supplies that are needed 
for our special classes. 
 
Please contact the school office for any questions. 


